

Gifts Given In Memory:

Mr. Steve Stahl in Memory of Evelyn Stahl Betty Tumlin in Memory of Ray Tumlin Judy G. Gowan in Memory of Robert D. Gowan Helen J. Black in Memory of Dr. Billy C. Black Frances Mathis in Memory of Charlie W. Mathis Barbara G. Hillard in Memory of Steve Goss Tekla C. Sellars in Memory of Carlton Irvin Harold Rigsby in Memory of Cynthia Rigsby David B. & Angela D. Fuller in Memory of Bob George & Peggy Hall in Memory of Edie Acee Clara Gathright in Memory of Dorthy Taylor Lajuana K. Smith in Memory of Eric T. Smith Tina Lynn Coalson in Memory of Lynn Wenzel William J. Sells in Memory of Lynda Handley Brian Church in Memory of Lucille Church

Mrs. Theresa Goodrum in Memory of John Goodrum Barbara J. Bush in Memory of Donna Kellogg Bennie L. & Clara M. Hall in Memory of Veronica G. Peterkin Mrs. Doris L. Beall in Memory of Barbara Walthal Denis L. & Kimberly T. Plette in Memory of Sam Thames Peggy & Pete Daughtry in Memory of Woodie Daughtry Bettye W. Johnson in Memory of John H. Whitaker James & Susan Russell in Memory of Grace Russell Mrs. Frances Anderson in Memory of Rubye Murphy Bob & Beth Marshall in Memory of Virginia Burlison Clay & Rebecca Miller in Memory of Dolores Griffin Cindy J. Harry J. Malcom Jr. in Memory of Nellie Rhee Gatlin Tony & Kathryn K. Rigsby in Memory of Kenny Prescott Ron & Elizabeth Wolfe in Memory of Lloyd Mears Emmett L. Griswold III in Memory of Mrs. Roberta Justine Miles

Gifts Given In Honors:

Harold Rigsby in Honor of Byne Church Tekla C. Sellars in Honor of John Irvin W. Clay Chester in Honor of Bob Lynch Lynda Sue Ford in Honor of Braydon Ford Mrs. Linda Watson in Honor of Todd Tanner Bettye W. Johnson in Honor of Derrick & Anwsa Mr. James M. Peak Jr.in Honor of Nell Hembree

Frances Mathis in Honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ Mrs. Doris L. Beall in Honor of Bill & Vieven Dunwoody Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler in Honor of Bro. Larry Hample Mrs. June L. Tester in Honor of Jesus Christ My Lord Denis L. & Kimberly T. Plette in Honor of June Staines Bennie L. & Clara M. Hall in Honor of Our Lord & Savior James & Susan Russell in Honor of Lily Grace Adcock, Little

Fredrick & Christine Waldorf in Honor of Albany Rescue Mission Ron & Elizabeth Wolfe in Honor of Robert Fowler

We apologize in advance if there are any mistakes in any of the names listed. If you Would like to have it corrected for the next newsletter, please contact us @ 229-435-7615 and ask for Steve. if you send a letter, please make sure you write clearly so they can be fixed

accordingly. Thank you from Office Staff.

Prayer

Request:

Please Join Us In Prayer For:

Harold Rigsby Prays for Brian Gresham W. Clay Chester Prays for Our Country Lajuana K. Smith Prays for Texas Roger D. & Frances Easterling Prays for Everyone George & Jodi Anderson Jr. Prays for Alvin Pettit Bettye W. Johnson Prays for all of Gods Children

Mrs. Doris L. Beall Prays for Ross and Sandra Powell
Frances Mathis Prays for Frances, Pat, Flint and The Church (IFBC)
Mrs. June L. Tester Prays for Our Country & Leaders & Israel, the lost & a hedge of protection for Trump, Staff, I.C.E.

Mr. & Mrs. Wesley A. Hacker Prays for Children who died in the Texas flood
Denis L. & Kimberly T. Plette Prays for Rick Toney
Tekla C. Sellars Prays for My brother Carl Sellars Jr. upcoming surgery
Bennie L. & Clara M. Hall Prays for the United States of America
James & Susan Russell Prays for Faye & Jerry Hambree
Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler Prays for Revival in USA; Pres Trump & Staff; Salvation for lost
Mr. James A. Rigsby Jr. Prays for Vicky & Harold Hughes, Cathy & Brian Gresham, Janet Roach
Mrs. Linda Watson Prays for Individuals affected by TX flood
Mr. Thomas & Maureen Pate Prays for Maureen Pate
Fredrick & Cristine Waldorf Prays for Albany Rescue Mission
James & Susan Russell Prays for Butch & Yolanda
Emmett L. Griswold III Prays for Albany & Daugherty County

We apologize in advance if there are any mistakes in any of the names listed.

If you would like to have it corrected for the next newsletter, please contact us @ 229-435-7615 and ask for Steve. if you send a letter, please make sure you write clearly so they can be fixed accordingly.

Thank you from Office Staff.

